
 

 

As the weather gets warmer and sunnier, our classes try to spend more and 
more time in the outdoors. Spring break is now behind us, and we are heading 
into the last stretch of the school year.  

Our grade 5’s will be starting their transition to middle school which include 
virtual visits as well as in-person visits to familiarize themselves with Ecole 
Phoenix Middle School as well as to get to know their staff.  

We are also looking forward to getting to know our incoming kindergarten 
families. On May 19, we will be hosting our Welcome to Kindergarten event 
from 1:15pm-2:15pm.  

This month, the students are presenting their “art oratoire” in class. The 
younger grades are working on presenting poems, while the older grades are 
writing speeches. Please help support your child with this presentation by 
providing opportunities to practice aloud at home.  

Thank you to PAC for funding our grade 2/3 swimming lessons which will take 
place in May. We would love to see more involvement in the PAC and we        
encourage parents to join us at our next meeting on May 11 at 7pm via Zoom.  

As we start to get ready for the end of the year, please let us know if you are 
planning on moving. As we are a small school, small changes can have a big    
impact on our school configuration. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

Nancy Hwang 

 

We, the school community, will provide a safe, supportive, bilingual            
environment which challenges and encourages all students to strive for their 
personal best as responsible lifelong learners. 

À l’École des Deux Mondes, nous, la communauté scolaire,   fournira un     
environnement sécuritaire et ce, dans un milieu sain, bilingue et créant des 
défis aux élèves en les encourageant à faire de leur mieux afin de devenir  
responsable de leur apprentissage pour toujours. 
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Chez nous à l’école (L’appartenance au cœur de notre communauté) 

Our School is Our Home (Belonging is the Heart of Our Community) 

EDM PAC Meeting May 11th~ 07:00 PM Via Zoom     

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86241577614... 

Meeting ID: 862 4157 7614     Passcode: 835886 

https://www.sd72.bc.ca/edm
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F86241577614%3Fpwd%3DSlJuTUd4RWVqOW94aGpmMGhjK2NCQT09%26fbclid%3DIwAR3FetsgYTml3X_L7rOXl5Zl2NSZQNQ2ax1Q0KoeU9dkUJSJFGKbQGXPidc&data=04%7C01%7C%7C8ea5f420acd14fb7e94908da014


 

APRIL 

 2022 

~ 

Leif m. 

Audrey h. 

Sam m. 

Chantelle c. 

Carmanah d. 

Brea m. 

Jensen h. 

Aislynn t. 

Grayson m. 

 Everett m. 

 Avler n. 

Tayden b. 

Elena t. 

 Lincoln t. 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR SEPTEMBER 2022 

If your child is turning five years old before December 31st, 2022, it’s 

time to register your child for Kindergarten.  Please contact the office at 

(250) 286-0511 to register. 

Student registration form; copy of student’s birth certificate and copy of          

student’s care card is required along with proof of residency. 

COVID Rapid Antigen Tests 

The Ministry of Education has provided one box of five COVID Rapid tests 
for each student. 

They are available for pick up through the office.   

A signature from a parent/guardian is required. 

Merci! 

PARENT VOLUNTEERS 

Parent/guardian volunteers are now permitted to accompany classrooms 

on fieldtrips (at the discretion of the teacher).  There are certain documents 

the office requires prior to being able to volunteer: 

1) Criminal Record Check ~ This form is required for any person accom-

panying students on a fieldtrip.  Please obtain form at the office .    

Valid for three years 

2) Driver Information Form ~ Should teachers have the need for parent 

drivers, the following information is needed: 

 -Driver Info Form (Avail at Office) Valid for one year 

 -Photocopy of Driver’s License  

 -Driver’s Abstract (Obtain online:  www.icbc.come) Please     

 have it emailed to edm@sd72.bc.ca 

It is always helpful to have these documents in the office in case you need 

them. 

ARE YOU MOVING OR CHANGING SCHOOLS? 

If you are planning on moving or changing schools for next year, please let us 

know as soon as possible. 

We are already looking at class configurations for the next school year and 

this information is very helpful. 

Merci! 



Thank you to everyone who participated in the Battle of the 
Books during the fall and winter terms this year. We had a very 
successful Battle season with three teams from our school 
moving on to represent our zone in the district battle on March 
8th! Congratulations to The Power Sharks (Lincoln G., Charlie 
L., Noah L.) The Wild Inklings (Connor A. Nash S.) and The  
Cardboard Knights (Wyatt S., Anders N. Niko F. ) for making it 
so far in the competition and representing EDM so well!  

Also, a big congratulations to everyone who participated and 
took on this challenge! Well done! We had a small celebration 
just before spring break with everyone who participated. 

 

Alessandra Simonut B A, B Ed, M Ed 
Teacher Librarian 
Ecole des Deux Mondes 

BATTLE OF THE BOOKS 



 

 

 

Next PAC meetings will be May 11th, 7pm via Zoom and June 9th.   

Did you know that our PAC has a facebook group?  PAC would like to invite all parents to 
join.  Please follow link 

https://www.facebook.com/n/?groups%2Finvite_link%
2F&invite_link_id=10158877950857833&nonce=GBKgphKe&aref=1646864645450557&me
dium=email&mid=HMTY0Njg2MzQxMDg4MjY2NzplZG1wYWM3MkBnbWFpbC5jb206MTcx
MjI&n_m=edmpac72%40gmail.com 

MONTHLY MOVEMENT CALENDAR  

FOR APRIL 

(Georgina Knox, Physical Literacy Coordinator) 

PAC NEWS 

 

What’s going on in the Classroom 

Mme Dallaire, the district’s French Language               
coordinator, was a guest in Mme           
LeCheminant’s class to talk about the           
provincial goals and purpose of the French    
Immersion program. This project highlights 
some of the  advantages of learning French.  

 

Mme Floucault’s Class 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 

 

8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 

 

15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 

 

22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 

 

29 30 

April 2022 

Good Friday 
No School 

Hot Lunch 
Sushi Jo 

Hot Lunch 
Subway/McDonalds 

Hot Lunch 
Smith & Lee 

Hot Lunch 
Pizza Hut/McDonalds 

PAC 
Meeting 
Via Zoom 
@ 7pm 

Coming in May: • May 11, 18, 25 ~ Grade 2/3 Swimming Lessons 

• May 19 ~ Ready Set Learn and Welcome to Kindergarten 1:15-2:15 PM 

• May 23 ~ No School ~ Victoria Day 

Earth 

Day 

• May 30 ~ Miracle Beach 

Mme Davis 

Salmon Release 
@ Simms Creek 

Jersey Day 
Any Sport Related 

Jersey/Attire 

CR Museum 

Mme Joyce’s 

Class 

ART ORATOIRE PRESENTATIONS 




